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Dear House Committee,  

 

I'd like to suggest not penalizing the responsible adults and business owners who 

choose to use and sell these products but instead uphold and finetune the state 

mandated protocol for business that are selling to minors. Much like how the DMV 

treats licensing and drivers who either comply, or fail to comply, all without penalizing 

those who comply.  

 

Thank you sincerely for ready,  

Joanna  

 


